
Video evidence – available on request 

A video describing the area surrounding Acacia Park and GBC Winstone’s Otaika Quarry was tabled at 
the hearing. Due to technical limitations, we are unable to feature it on our website and instead it is 
available upon request. If you would like a copy of the video please email Allie on 
allie.miller@wdc.govt.nz to arrange. Apologies for any inconvenience 

Thank you, 

The District Plan Deaprtment 




